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HAPPY CANADA DAY! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
You are invited to participate 
in Delta Division’s Residential 
Care Initiative.  Please 
contact the Division for 
further information.  
delta@divisionsbc.ca 

Welcome Dr. Akangbou 

We are delighted to announce that Dr. Patricia Akangbou has arrived from the UK to join the 
team at Harvest Drive Family Practice.  She will also participate in the Division’s new 
residential care initiative.  Please take the opportunity to welcome Patricia. 

Small Group Learnings 

If you wish to access printed materials for each of the SGL sessions that were delivered in 
the Fraser region in 2015, go to 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/xym4e58o25xi425/AACEg56gam6pv7fgcZAMh6rBa?dl=0.   

Annual General Meeting 

Please plan to attend the AGM at the Coast Tsawwassen Inn on Wednesday, September 21.  
Following the AGM, important information will be presented concerning the Primary Medical 
Home/Primary Care Home.   You will also have an opportunity to meet physicians new to 
South Delta and to network with area specialists and community partners.   

    

 

 

New Clinic to Open in Tsawwassen 

A brand new, state-of-the-art clinic is scheduled to open at the new Tsawwassen Mills mall 
in January 2017.   Family physicians and trained health personnel will work together to 
effectively manage and improve the health care of patients.   

Recruitment  

Recruitment Coordinator Debby McKenzie attended the BC College of Family Practice Spring 
Conference, UBC Practice Survival Skills Conference and UBC Family Medicine Research Day, 
netting 84 new grad GP and resident connectsions.  Thanks to Division members Drs. Angus 
Gilchrist and Patricia Akangbou for assisting at our booths. 

 

 

 

Division Membership 

We encourage all family physicians to join the Division.  The closer we are to 100% 
enrollment, the more we ensure we’re representing the family practice community.  
Applications can be submitted through the website. 

 

AGM (Members only) 5:00 to 6:00 PM 

Dinner: 6:30 PM 

PMH/PCH: 7:00 to 8:30 PM 

Congratulations to Dr. Martin 
Lipinsky, winner of the Division’s 
FitBit at June UBC event. 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/xym4e58o25xi425/AACEg56gam6pv7fgcZAMh6rBa?dl=0

